PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION OF THE BOROUGH OF RIVERTON ORGANIZATION MEETING is hereby given that the 2025 reorganization meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission of the Borough of Riverton is now scheduled to take place at the Riverton Borough Hall located at 505A Howard Street, on Wednesday, January 22, 2025, at 7 o’clock p.m. PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that formal action shall be taken.
Attest: Kelly Andrews, RMC, Municipal Clerk
